## VIVIANE REDING

VICE-PRESIDENT OF THE EUROPEAN COMMISSION JUSTICE, FUNDAMENTAL RIGHTS AND CITIZENSHIP

Rue de la Loi, 200 B-1049 Brussels Tel. (+32-2) 298 16 00

Brussels, 28 June 2011 Ares link A(2011) 26404

Dear Mr López Aguilar

Thank you very much for your email of 8 June whereby you transmitted quite a long list of Members' questions to me for which, due to my intervention being delayed, we ran out of time during the LIBE Committee meeting of 25 May.

Exceptionally this time, I have answered Members' questions and you will find the answers in the annexe attached to this letter. However, in future, I should be grateful if you would rather encourage your Members to refer to the parliamentary questions procedure.

Yours sincerely,



Mr Juan Fernandez López Aguilar MEP Chair of the LIBE Committee European Parliament 60 rue Wiertz B-1047 Brussels

By email